
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, March 7, 2017, at 6:00 p.m., (or as soon 

thereafter as other public hearings are concluded), in Council Chambers, 301 University 

Ridge, Greenville, SC  29601 for the purpose of receiving comments from members of 

the public concerning a proposed ordinance to establish a uniform public safety 

telecommunications user fee of $14.95, annually imposed upon each parcel of real 

property located in Greenville County, for the provision of upgraded county-wide public 

safety telecommunication services to all real property within Greenville County; and to 

amend Ordinance No. 2474, as amended, so as to increase the county road maintenance 

fee to twenty-five and 00/100 Dollars ($25.00). 

 

 

      Butch Kirven, Chairman 

      Greenville County Council 
 

 

 

Advertise: Friday, February 17th  

 


